
       St. Joseph’s Primary School, 

       Navan, 

       Co. Meath. 

 

Dear boys and girls, 

   On this Saturday, the 9th of May you would have been 

receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation and we were all looking forward to 

celebrating with you on that special day. We are very sorry that this cannot take place at this time 

and we want you to know that we are thinking about each and every one of you.  

     We hope that you may be able to watch the ceremony of 

Mass on the Navan Parish webcam at 12 o’ clock on Saturday where all the children who would have 

been making their Confirmation will be remembered. We will be with you all in spirit and we will 

remember you all very specially on Saturday. Hopefully, you will be able to make the Sacrament of 

Confirmation at a later date.  

     We wish you and all your families the protection of the Holy 

Spirit and may the gifts of the Holy Spirit be with you all at this time and in the weeks ahead. Know 

that you and your families are very much in our thoughts. 

With every good wish, 

Ellen Briody, Mary Casey and Clare Smith  

 

 

 

 

   

 


